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Thursday 07 July 2023 

 
Open Classroom Sessions 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We wanted to use this opportunity to remind you of the Open Classroom Sessions we 
are holding tomorrow (08 July) at the end of the school day (3:15-4:00).  

Now we are free of the restrictions of Covid, this is a fabulous opportunity to be able 
to visit your child’s classroom, talk to their current teacher and look at all the learning 
and progress they have achieved. 

It is also a chance for you to visit your child’s new classroom and teacher for next year. 
The children have already had the opportunity to work with their prospective teacher 
for September and should be able to direct you to the new classrooms. 

As with every year, we reflect on processes we have in school. Thank you for your 
detailed feedback about your child’s report. We appreciate that many of you were 
disappointed to have not had a class teacher comment included in the report as we 
had previously in the mid-year report. We are very grateful for your suggestions and 
we will include this in our reporting schedule for next year. 

Children in Year 6 will have different arrangements for the open classroom session, 
due to the residential this week. Information about this will be communicated shortly. 

Ahead of next year, with our new SENDCo starting, I wanted to inform you of some 
parental ‘surgeries’ that Miss Moore will be holding in Term 1.  

Nearer the time we will share more details and information, but she is very much 
looking forward to meeting with you and getting to know more about your children. 

We very much look forward to seeing you in school this Friday. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr Witts 
Executive Headteacher  
 

 

 


